
IKUSWATER 
January 31, 2024 

Florida Public Service Commission 

c/o Clerk's Office 

Via Electronic Filing 

Subject: Gibson Place Utility Company, LLC and 

Middleton Utility Company, LLC 

FILED 1/31/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 00446-2024 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

SERC Data Request for Proposed Amendment of Rule 25-30.0371, F.A.C. 

Utility Response 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The above referenced utility companies are in receipt of the letter from the Florida Public Service 

Commission (FPSC) dated January 18, 2024 requesting a response to the Statement of Estimated 

Regulatory Costs Data Request. On behalf of the referenced utility companies, we offer the following 

responses: 

Rule 25-30.0371, F.A.C. 

The actions covered by the Rule and the proposed changes are not applicable to any of the 

anticipated activities of either of the above referenced utility companies. Therefore, data 

related to the relevant questions is not applicable. 

Section 288.703(6), F.S. and 120.52(18), F.S. 

The above referenced utility companies are neither a small business, small city or small county. 

Therefore, data related to the relevant questions is not applicable. 

Should you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the phone number 

listed on the letterhead. 

Sincerely, 

_/7~ 
Trey Arnett, P.E. 

Authorized Agent 

Cc: Robert Chandler, IV/ GPU & MU 

Treva Mesias/ GPU & MU 

Martin Friedman/ Dean Mean 

352-753-4747 • 1038 Lake Sumter Landing, The Villages, FL 32162 




